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Oct 20, 2023 

Next Week at a Glance 

October 23 - 27 
 

Date Activities and Events 

Monday, Oct 23rd   

Tuesday, Oct 24th  RIZE Afterschool program (2:55 – 4:30 in gym) 

Wednesday, Oct 25th  Div. 1 Field Trip (Evergreen Cultural Centre) 

Thursday, Oct 26th  
Early Dismissal (1:48pm) / Parent-Teacher 

Conferences 

Bookfair 1-7pm in the gym 

Friday, Oct 27th  Fruit and Veggie Day (Apples) 

 
 

New Information 
 

Halloween Parade 
 

Cedar Drive will be having a Halloween Parade in the gym at 9:15am on October 

31. Please have your child come to school wearing their Halloween costume. If 

you wish to join us and see everyone’s costumes, come to the gym right after the second 

bell in the morning. Please have your child bring a change of clothes as many classes will be 

changing out of their costumes at some point throughout the day. We hope to see you 

there!   

 
 

 

Thank you to all the families who were able to donate to the 

Terry Fox Foundation. 

Cedar Drive raised a GRAND TOTAL of $2007.00 

Well done Cedar Drive!  
 
 

 

 

 

https://www.cognitoforms.com/DWULDoWhatULuv/CedarDriveElementaryTuesdayR1ZEBasketball


  

Messages from the PAC and Grade 5 Committee 
 

HOT LUNCHES - Sushi Fu Lunch & Hot Dogs 
 

We have two upcoming hot lunches, put on by the Grade 5 Fundraising 

Committee.  Sushi Fu on November 3rd (deadline to order, October 26) and Hot Dogs on 

November 16 (deadline to order, November 8). 
 

Order on School Cash Online 

 

 
We are so excited for our Book Fair next week on October 26 (early 

dismissal day)! We just need two more volunteers to make this a 

successful event: https://volunteersignup.org/3LL4J 

Book fairs are a great way to support our PAC, our classrooms and 

library. Take a look at some of the titles that will be at the 

Fair: https://www.scholastic.ca/bookfairs/resources/parents 

 
 

We have a few fun events coming up, mark these dates in your calendar! 

November 15 - Me n Ed's Family Restaurant Night 

November 17 - Movie Night 

December 1 - Family Festive Night 

 

REFUNDABLES 
Cedar Drive's Grade 5's have an account with the Biggar Bottle Depot 

on Kingsway in PoCo. If you use the school's phone number (604-941-

3481), the money will be donated. Thank you or supporting our Grade 

5's! 

 

 

Grade 5 Hoodies 
Reminder to grade 5 parents that hoodies are up on school cash 

online for purchase. Deadline to order is October 30.  
 

https://sd43.schoolcashonline.com 

 

Have a wonderful weekend! 

 
Dayna MacDonald 
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